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     Chief of Police 
 
 

October 2, 2012 

 
IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

 
On the morning of October 2, 2012,   Employee’s of Town Line Equipment in Plainfield New 
Hampshire discovered two Excavators stolen from their equipment lot.  Police are seeking the 
public’s assistance with any reports or information that may lead to their discovery. 
 

 
 

Plainfield Police Department 
PO Box 380, 110 Main Street, 

Plainfield, New Hampshire 03770 
Phone 603-469-3344        Fax 603-469-3343 



 
 
   Anyone with information should contact 603-469-3344 
 
 
    Authorized by Paul M. Roberts  
     Chief of Police 
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